Hi boys and girls!

3rd and 4t graders - good luck on your tests next week. You've learned a lot this
year and are going to do great. Just remember to try your best!

Please remind your parents that Wednesday is a snow make-up day and we will
have school.

Have a nice weekend boys and girls, and I'll see you on Monday.



